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AH Committee

From: Doris Lang <doelang@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 9:19 PM
To: AH Committee
Cc: Tamara A. Paltin
Subject: Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu

Aloha Affordable Housing Committee, 
 
Claiming the Lihau’ula development under the guise of “Affordable/Workforce Housing” by using the 201H fast track 
with exemptions is WRONG.  Less than 5 yrs ago the same Developer was denied his Olowalu application for 
development by LUC.  The West Maui Community Plan recently voted for Olowalu to remain AG land. 
 
The housing is NOT affordable (especially now, with Hawaii having the highest unemployment rate).   
Even in the best of times $506k - $815k is NOT affordable. 
 
I am writing in FULL OPPOSITION of Lihau’ula development.  Please Reject this Application. 
 
Mahalo, 
Doris Lang 


